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HARMONYWITH NATURE : ZOO OUTREACH PROGRAM

The Aringnar Anna Zoological Park,-Vandaloor has a Zoo School (AAZP), the aim of AAZP is

to conduct outreach programs to increase awareness regarding wildlife and ecological

conservation amongst the student community. The AAZP conducted an exclusive outreach for

52 of our First Year B.Sc. Computer Science students on Thursday, 19-10-2023.

The students had the invaluable opportunity to witness and learn firsthand about the meticulous

care and dedicated conservation efforts implemented by the zoo during the outreach program.

They were enlightened about the diverse laws implemented by the government to safeguard

nature and wildlife, gaining a comprehensive understanding of the regulatory measures aimed at

conservation.

The day culminated with students taking a collective pledge to contribute in their own small

ways towards conserving nature, recognizing it as the greatest gift bestowed upon us by God.

The faculty in-charge for the Outreach were Mr. M. Ramesh, Dr. Kanchana. S and Dr.Sweety

Bakyarani.E



Gallery:






